
Edmonton Aurora Casino Policies and Volunteer Information
Casino Yellowhead (12464 153 Street, Edmonton)

Purpose of this Policy

​This document outlines the expectations of members of the Edmonton Auroras Synchronized Swim Club
(Edmonton Auroras or the Club) for volunteering at Edmonton Auroras Casino shifts.

Casino events provide important financial support to our club. The Edmonton Auroras are scheduled for
two casino dates approximately once every two years at the Casino Yellowhead. Our club is responsible
for providing the required number of volunteers for our casino dates. Failure to do so may result in fines,
or the loss of our casino license.

By working casino shifts, members have the added benefit of getting to know other swim families in the
club. We encourage everyone to get involved!

Volunteer Commitment
Due to the importance of this fundraiser, all registered competitive members are required to fill a certain
number of shifts, as per the table below. If you are unable to fulfill your casino volunteer requirement for
any reason, a $200 fee will be applied to your account for each shift that you are responsible for.

Swim Level Number of Required Shifts

Provincial Competitive 1 shift per swimmer

National Stream 2 shifts per swimmer

Pre-Competitive No shifts are required, however we ask that you
help us fill a shift if you are able to. Thank you in

advance for your support!Teen Recreational

Members are allowed to help fill additional shifts beyond their required quota.

Casino Signup Rules
We aim for transparency and fairness in the casino signup process. We respectfully ask members to
follow this procedure:

● Casino signup sheets will be emailed to all registered members via signup.com. Please ensure
that you have a current email address registered to your RAMP account;

● Sign up for your required allotment per swimmer;

● Please let the bingo coordinator know if you would like to sign up for additional casino shifts
beyond your allotment;

● We encourage all members to sign up for casino shifts if they are able to. It is important that our
club remains in good standing with the casino and with AGLC;
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● Once the signup deadline has passed, note that you are responsible to ensure that your shift is
filled. If you realize that you are no longer able to work a shift you have signed up for, you must
then provide a replacement worker or contact the bingo coordinator (bingo@aurorasynchro.org).
*(The bingo coordinator may be able to help in the slight case of an emergency.);

● Casino workers must be at least 18 years old;

● Family and friends may work shifts for you as long as they meet the requirements;

● Only one person may fill each bingo shift. Split shifts are not allowed;

● Please be on time! Arrive at the casino and ready to work when your shift starts. Note that
different positions may have different start and end times.

Pandemic Circumstances

Masking is currently optional in the casino. The bingo coordinator will update families as to current public
health protocols as required.

For more information about bingos contact the Edmonton Aurora bingo coordinator,
at bingo@aurorasynchro.org.

Policy Change History

This document is part of the Edmonton Auroras Synchronized Swim Club’s policy documents.  The
change history below is updated to reflect the changes made to the document over time.

Version Date Updated By Description
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